
HAYDEN W. HEAD, JR. 
UNITED STATES DISTRICT JUDGE 

521 STARR STREET 

CORPUS CHRISTI. TEXAS 78401 

512 • 888·3148 

June 26, 1986 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 
1315 Bright 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

Thank you very much for your letter 
to the editor that spoke kindly of the manner 
in which I approached the resolution of Dr. 
Archer's hyperbaric chamber controversy. Your 
words mean more to me than a personal compliment. 
I believe it is crucial that all of our citizens· 
have confidence in the judicial system to obtain 
rights and privileges extended by the government, 
and to protect their constitutional rights. A 
letter from someone of your stature in the com-
munity adds very significantly to the effort I 
am making. 

Respectfully yours U1._i 
HEAD, JR. ov 
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